Board of County Commissioners

Workshop:  Cluster System for Wastewater Treatment

August 20, 2009

The Board of County Commissioners in and for Wakulla County, Florida met for a Workshop on Thursday, August 20, 2009 with Chairman Howard Kessler presiding.  Present were Commissioners George Green, Lynn Artz, Mike Stewart, and Alan Brock.  Also, present were County Administrator Ben Pingree, Assistant County Attorney Rhonda Divagno, and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.

6:00 p.m.  Meeting called to order.

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss Cluster systems for Wastewater Treatment and present accurate date and information on the effectiveness of cluster systems.  Compare the appropriateness of central sewer vs. cluster systems for Wakulla Gardens.  Identify when/where cluster systems should be used.  Consider management options for cluster systems and suggest the next steps for Wakulla County.  

A presentation was provided and several Engineers were present to answer questions for the Board members.

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.

